
HAPPY TEACHER APPRECIATION
WEEK

In honor of Teacher Appreciation Week,
THANK YOU to all of you for the
dedication you give each day to the
students and families in our district. Take
advantage of the many deals and freebies
being offered by various businesses that
support you and education. Thanks for
always being AMAZING! 

Aspiring Educator
Membership Rebate NSEA/NEA

If you are finishing your first year of
teaching and were a member of the
Aspiring Educators (AE) at your college or
university, be sure to claim your rebate. If
you were a student member, you are
eligible to receive rebates from the NEA
and the NSEA, however you must claim it
at the end of your first year of active
membership. CLICK the REBATE button
to view the application. 

NEA
REBATE

NSEA
REBATE

GOOSECHASE

Today, MAY 2 through Friday, MAY 6 the
Membership Committee is hosting an
event VIRTUALLY. GooseChase in an
online platform that hosts virtual
scavenger hunts and awards points in real
time. You can create a team of up to 5
players and will be playing against other

GOOSECHASE
INFO

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/562e8f9e-76b8-40d0-b7a7-8eee83989e6c.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/b794d613-0725-491c-ade2-9ad427348afd.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/3d950d98-7e2d-4777-a175-0c39eebbb92c.pdf?rdr=true


teams either in your building and across
the district. There will be daily missions to
complete. Points will be awarded
accordingly, and prizes given out at the
end of the week. 

LAURELS NIGHT 2022

On May 1, we honored educators who are
retiring this year as well as those who are
celebrating 25 years of service to OPS.
Those that are retiring and in attendance
had 520.5 years of service to education,
adding 150 years for those who were
celebrating 25 years of service. That gave
us a total of 670.5 years of dedication to
public education. Again, that was just
counting the individuals in attendance,
there are many that could not make it. If
you were not able to join us, you will be
sent your award and program to your
building. CLICK the PROGRAM button to
the right to view the actual program. 

PROGRAM

FINDERS KEEPERS

OEA along with other locals in the Metro
area will be hosting an event called
‘Finders Keepers’ for our new hires on
June 15th. We would like to offer them the
opportunity to collect items to be used in
their first classrooms. If you have
classroom materials that are gently used,
please consider donating them to the
OEA. We all know that at the end of the
year a table appears in the staff lounge
with unwanted items for the taking. Why
not share those items with first year
teachers? Gently loved materials are
happily accepted. Help OEA share the
LOVE to our new hires. Items can begin
to be dropped off at the OEA starting
MAY 20th. Click the button to the right to
view the flyer.

FLYER

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/62caaaa5-65db-4248-a1bf-8f11dc72f36e.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/3b3ae00a-9cad-417a-bb90-1210b37e78fc.pdf?rdr=true
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